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Dear Parents and Carers 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

GRANDPARENTS/SPECIAL FRIENDS DAY was a wonderful celebration of who we are, a welcoming and respectful community 

committed to the values and ethos of Mary Mackillop-In all things love! 

We have so much to be grateful for AND to be proud of!! 

Thank you to our Grandparents, Special Friends and significant adults who travelled near and far to be with us!!    

We are very grateful to you all!! 

The sense of excitement and pride was evident throughout the school.   
 

Gratitude and Thanks to the students and staff for their energy and commitment in showcasing our wonderful school.  

Thank you to the St Joseph’s Choir and St Joseph’s Band led by Tyffany Madigan for setting the tone, Helen Clark for a wonderful 

Liturgy drawing our attention to the importance of having such special people in the life of our precious children and our school 

community.   

Thank you to the volunteers who helped set up the hall last night for the Morning Tea,  Catherine Petrakis, Lori Walker, Stav 

Lentakis and Patricia Marshall. 

Thank you to the wonderful helpers today with setting out and serving the Morning Tea.  The people who signed in on our 

Volunteers sheet this morning were:  Lori Walker, Susan Allen, Simon Knapp, Rachael Pavli, Victoria Karidis, Stav Lentakis, 

Catherine Petrakis, Francesca Aiossa, Mel Melino, Dina Webb, Caryn Vonhof and Laura Vrbanac and thank you if you helped but 

did not fill in our Volunteer sign in sheet. 

Thank you to the  Year 6 students for serving morning tea and acting as ambassadors of the school.  

Thank you to the school guides for welcoming our visitors.    

God Bless 

Maria D’Aloia & the Leadership Team 

  



 
 

  

 

 





  

 

RE:  TRAFFIC MANAGEMENT AROUND OUR SCHOOL 

 

To All Members of our School Community, 

I am writing as Chairperson on behalf of the School Board of St Joseph’s School West Hindmarsh about 

the ongoing concerns we hold in relation to driver behaviour in and around our ‘Kiss and Drop’ area on  

Albemarle Street.  

Whilst after years of advocating we have recently had our School Crossing installed for which we are most 

grateful, there is still grave concern amongst staff, students and parents about driving behaviour around 

the Crossing and our Kiss and Drop areas.  

Drivers are continually conducting three-point turns, often through the crossing itself, parking in the 

middle of the road and in general not taking into consideration the safety of our school community.  

It is of particular concern when the students themselves, both utilising the crossing and monitoring the 

crossing are the main voice of these concerns.   

Unsafe driving behaviour has also been witnessed on Bertie Street after school. 

As a school community we continually do our utmost to educate drivers around the Kiss and Drop area,     

however unfortunately the message does not always seem to reach everyone. 

The School Board holds  serious  concerns of an incident occurring before too long. 

If you would like to discuss this matter further please do not hesitate to contact the school office to 

arrange an appointment. 

  

Sincerely, 

Richard Ellerman 

School Board Chairperson 





 



 
 

 

 



 
 

 

 



 
 

 

 



 
 

 

 



 

https://www.trybooking.com/BCVOS
mailto:shparish@sjsh.catholic.edu.au


Soccer 2018 Season 

 Please check the website for fixtures  www.nwjsa.org.au 

 We are still on the lookout for additional players for U7, 

U8 and U9 Soccer. If you are interested in playing please see Mr Morgado or email 

cmor@sjsh.catholic.edu.au 

 

SAPSASA Knockout Netball 

 Well done to our Yr 6/7 Girls Knockout Netball Team who played at Fulham Gardens last Friday in 

the first round of SAPSASA Knockout Netball. Unfortunately we lost to some very strong teams. 

Thanks to Mrs Campbell and our two student teachers Matt and Caitlin for volunteering to help out. 

 

SAPSASA Knockout Soccer 

 Our boys had an amazing result against Fulham Gardens beating them by a big score. We are looking 

forward to our next challenge. Well done boys! 

 Girls Knockout Soccer will be held on Wednesday Week 8. More information will be available as we 

are waiting for confirmation. 

 

SACPSSA Athletics Carnival Trials 

The SACPSSA Athletics Carnival trials were held on Wednesday 26th of May and Tuesday 4th of June.                    

Selected students will be invited to attend the Athletics Carnival.   Athletics Trials have been held during 

PE lessons for Hurdles, Long Jump and High Jump. Further details about team selections will be sent home 

shortly.  

SACPSSA Athletics Carnival 

The SACPSSA Athletics Carnival is being held on Monday 17th of June. Students will be notified shortly of 

their participation and I will send a permission note home during the next few days. 

 

http://www.nwjsa.org.au






 



REPLY SLIP– PLEASE RETURN THIS FORM TO CLASS TEACHER BY 21 JUNE 2019 or 

EMAIL info@sjsh.catholic.edu.au 

 

 
 

PARENT NAME: ____________________________________________ 

CONTACT NUMBER: _________________________________________ 

ELDEST CHILD’S NAME & CLASS: _______________________________ 

PLEASE INDICATE THE NUMBER OF PEOPLE ATTENDING THE STEM PARENT   

WORKSHOP ON 24 JULY 2019 _____________ 


















